To Whom it May Concern: : ' ’

Todav I received notice that my local neighborhood school Mountain View Elementary School would
be closed at the end of the 2017/2018 school year. My two children attend this wonderful school and I can
not believe the board is choosing to close it's door. )

1 am aware the budget cuts need to.be made by the district but as the Town of Mills elected officials I
- feel like we all need to fight for our communities school. The Town of Mills need to be able to offer a
school for its residents. The School district already closed Mills Elementary, let's not let them close
another. :

I know Natrona County has many schools but even with school of choice my children will no longer be
able to attend school with the kids.in our town or neighborhood. I won't be able to take my children to
school in less then 5 minutes. Instead they will add to the already crowded bus problem. Children will no
longer have the option to walk or ride their bikes as many children do in little towns. Mills is a little town .
and we deserve our school.

T am not sure what can be done but if you can help save our school please assist.
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Sincerely,

Megan Fleetwood
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone |

Disclaimer: All Town of Mills e-mails and attachments may be public records under the
Wyoming Public Records Act, W.S. § 16-4-201 et seq., and may be subject to disclosure
pursuant to this Act, unless a specific exception applies which limits or prohibits disclosure.
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